
 
  

Poster Award at ECGF14

Congratulations Maria Stroe!

March 13, 2018

  

  

At the 14th European Conference on Fungal Genetics which took place in Haifa, Israel, from February
25-28, 2018, ILRS doctoral researcher Maria Stroe (Molecular and Applied Microbiology, HKI) received
an award for her poster presentation. Congratulations Maria!
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